2022 AGM Discussion of Areas of Interest to Members

1. PMHA should select coaches earlier to ensure that coaches and teams are set up for success. 

2. PMHA should strive to get more ice time to help our teams remain competitive. One proposed solution might be where one team e.g., “A” team gets 30 minutes of full ice to start, another team e.g., AE team joins in for 50 minutes of shared ice and then the second team e.g., AE finishes with 30 minutes of full ice.

3. PMHA should provide more consistency in terms of ice times and practice days to allow families to schedule their activities outside of PMHA.

4. PMHA should consider getting reclassified by the OMHA as a C or CC centre so that the majority of our teams can play meaningful games. Most of our teams are not competitive with other B and BB centres.

5. PMHA should be starting the season as early as possible. With tryouts in later September, we should be doing development skates in early September.

6. PMHA Board needs to work with the Coaches and Managers and accept their ideas and issues.

7. Ensure that all PMHA teams get hockey socks next season. This includes the two age groups that were charged for socks this past year, but did not receive them.

8. PMHA should work to improve communication with families and team staff period this could include an effective email distribution group, efficient use of social media and virtual reminders of specific dates and activities.


